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BY E-MAIL ONLY 
November 17, 2010 
 
Mr. James Feehely 
Solicitor 
Feehely, Gastaldi 
Township of King 
5 Mill Street East 
Tottenham ON  L0G 1W0 
 
 
Dear Mr. Feehely: 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 
 Application to Vary a Condition of Leave to Construct 

Board File No. EB-2010-0310 
 
The Board is in receipt of your letter of November 12, 2010 requesting that the Board 
re-consider the issue of routing the pipeline as part of Enbridge’s request for an 
extension of the construction period. 
  
The issues related to the routing of the pipeline were part of the Board’s consideration in 
the leave to construct proceeding, EB-2009-0187.  That Decision and Order was issued 
on April 5, 2010.   
 
As was outlined in the Board’s letter to you of November 5, 2010, the scope of the matter 
currently before the Board is limited to the consideration of Enbridge’s variance request for 
an extension of time to commence construction and the scope of participation by the 
Township of King is limited to this same single matter. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 

cc:  Mr. Norm Ryckman (Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.) 
 Mr. Scott Stoll (Aird & Berlis) 
 All Parties EB-2010-0310 


